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Dear Ministry of Foreign Affairs, 

 

this mail is simply meant as a recommendation of the Taiwan 

embassy in Germany as a whole ('Taipeh Vertretung in der 

Bundesrepublik Deutschland'), with the Munich office in 

particular emphasis. 

 

My wife and I applied for visa to the ROC recently. We are both 

German citizens and applied to the Munich office of the ROC 

embassy. 

 

All our requests were answered in a prompt manner (even at 

unusual times), and the responses were very helpful and 

constructive. The embassy also helped us with switching to a 

different visa type for me personally when the German 

bureaucracy took too long with providing critical documents to 

get the visa application processed before entry. 

 

We wanted to express our appreciation of the embassy in general 

and the Munich office in particular to you directly. There is no 

need to respond to this mail from our point of view. 

 

Yours, 


